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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you to share some updates regarding the SEND team for this academic year.  

Mrs Lloyd-Trewick, who was the previous secondary SENCo, left the school at the end of last 

year.  Mrs Milton is now the whole school SENCo.  Please read below for her introductory 

message. 

 

Mr Bannon  

Principal 

 

Good afternoon,  

Many of you may already know me as I have worked at the school for many years within the 

Primary team, and for the last two years I have been the Primary SENCo. This year, I am very 

excited that my role has now been expanded and I will be working as the SENCo for the whole 

school, being supported by Mrs Cufflin as Deputy SENCo and Mrs Oliver as SEND 

Administrator.  

 

 

Mrs. Milton                     Mrs. Cufflin              Mrs. Oliver  

I have over 20 years experience as a teacher, and I hold the SENCo qualification as well as 

a wealth of experience supporting pupils with special educational needs.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s needs, please contact the main 

school office and ask to speak to Mrs. Oliver, who will be able to book meetings as needed.   

I look forward to working with you all,  

Mrs. Milton 
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